Note to Mr. Miyet

Briefing for the Secretary-General on current issues

The Secretary-General would like to be briefed on the following issues and to discuss
them with you and relevant DPKO staff, tentatively at some point over the weekend of 25/26
September (to be confirmed):

> DRC

> East Timor (including the relationship between the multinational force and the TNI, the
relationship between the current phase and phase IlII, and the operational plans for
implementing phase III)

> Ethiopia-Eritrea, (especially plans for implementing the peace agreement)

> Sierra Leone

I would be grateful if you could arrange for briefing papers to be prepared for the
Secretary-General on the above subjects, to-reach me by close of business on Thursday
23 September.

Thank you.
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